
Next year, the FemWerkstatt will be 10 years old -
time to celebrate what has already happened, to
take a critical look at things and, above all, to
envision: how can we move on into the next
decade? How can a new generation take over? Who
is already part of the group and who do we
desperately want to be part of it?
In a Future Workshop, we invite everyone who
would like to participate in this process: Active
members, former members, newcomers and also
people who are hearing about it for the first time!
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on 18th June 2022, 23th July 2022
and 5th November 2022

You have never heard of the FemWerkstatt or haven't heard of it for a long time?
This newsletter accompanies an ongoing process of the Feministische Geschichtswerkstatt

Freiburg e.V. and will be published monthly until December 2022. Be a part of it!
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The  project "Next Generation

Femwerkstatt 2023*2033"

Where do we see and where do we want the FemWerkstatt to be in 2033? What do we
have to work on, initiate, implement in 2022 in order to be able to realistically
approach these visions of the future in 2023? 
Further questions for our future process are also: How do we secure and develop new
resources for the FemWerkstatt? How do we maintain and develop intersectional
diversity in our structures and public formats?
We look forward to discussing these questions with you!

Warm invitation to the
Future Workshops

On 3 days (18.6., 23.7., 5.11., individual dates also
possible) we want to spin utopias and tackle concrete
issues. A future workshop is often the birth of new
initiatives and it is a lot of fun! You don't need any
previous knowledge or ideas - everything is created
together on the spot!

What is expecting you?

With the help of the funding programme "Neustart
Kultur", we are starting a process for the future of the
FemWerkstatt, in which you are invited to participate as
an active member, supporter, co-operator, former
member or as someone who is interested. Our motto
"Next Generation FemWerkstatt 23*33" stands for the goal
of initiating changes that will give the organisation a
strategy and perspectives for its second decade. 

Sign up now!

All participants will receive a compensation for their
efforts and all those who travel from out of town will
be reimbursed for their travel costs.
Of course, we will provide catering on all days, that's
why we kindly ask you to please register by email to
info@femwerkstatt.de. 

When? 18th June 

Time? 10am-4pm

Where? fz*, Faulerstr. 20

This project is funded by:


